

Office of the Vice Chancellor for Health Affairs and Dean, School of Medicine

Mail Stop C290
13001 East 17th Place, Room C1003 | Aurora, Colorado 800 **p** 303 724 0882 | **f** 303 724 6070

May 16, 2014

Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation, Inc. P.O. Box 260818 Lakewood CO 80226

Dear Mr. Rockley,

On behalf of the University of Colorado School of Medicine, thank you for your recent gift for the Arts and Humanities Program for the Center for Bioethics and Humanities Fund. With generous support from you and the School's many friends, we continue to rank among the country's best medical schools.

Your gift maintains the high-quality programs that matter to our students and faculty. The quality also makes a difference to people in Colorado and the region who benefit so much from our scientific research, professional education, and clinical excellence.

We work every day to discover new, safe, and more efficient ways to treat and prevent illness and disease. Please know we are grateful for your help.

With warm regards,

Richard D. Krugman, M.D.

Vice Chancellor for Health Affairs

Dean, School of Medicine